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Around Laronde – November 5, 2020 

 

 

 

 

   Friday  November 06 - Pro-D Day NO SCHOOL 

   Wednesday November 11 - Remembrance Day Stat - No School   

   Thursday November 19 - 9:00am  General Pac Meeting Via Zoom  

   November 16-20  Virtual Book Fair  

 

   December 21– Jan 3, 2021  - WINTER BREAK  

   January 04, 2021 - School Re-opens  

VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR  

Our school will be hosting a virtual book fair November 16-20. Please check out the link on 
the front page of our library website. They will have French and English books available for    
purchase. A big thank you to Mme Montgomery for organizing the book fair. 

http://bibliolaronde.weebly.com/ 

REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY  

We will be having a virtual Remembrance Day Assembly with our students on Tuesday                        
November  10 @ 10:50 am. We will try to record the assembly and send you a link. 

PLANNERS (agenda)  

For parents/guardians of students in grade 2 – 7, please ensure that you pay for your child’s planner 
(agenda). You can pay cash at the office or by using school cash online.                                        
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/     

ECOLE LARONDE STAFF VIDEO  

Since we are not able to meet together as a school community the Laronde staff wanted to take this 
time to say "Bonjour!" to all our families and express how happy we are to be back in school. 

https://vimeo.com/476038705  

http://bibliolaronde.weebly.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://vimeo.com/476038705


 

 

 

 

WATER BOTTLES:  

Please remember to send your child with a water bottle every day.  Students cannot be drinking from 
the water fountains – it is NOT allowed at this time. 

 

 

VISITORS:  At this time, we cannot have any visitors in our school without prior approval from the 
school, this is for the   safety of all students/staff. We have had a few parents just walk into the school 
to speak with the office staff or to bring their children in when late. Please do not enter the school.     

Instead please go to the office window out front facing the flag pole. We will be happy to chat with you and help 
you. Thank you kindly for your cooperation and help in keeping everyone  

 

 

 

PARKING LOT: A friendly reminder to parents/guardians to please park in designated areas 
only along Laronde Drive otherwise this causes lots of congestion and cars cannot get by.   
Please do not block our neighbours driveways. Please drop off - pick up your children at the top 
part of the kiss and ride. We have seen students  getting in and out of cars on the ramp/hill into 

the parking lot – this causes congestion and is dangerous. Please be patient – we are a choice school which means 
that many families come from outside the school neighbourhood to attend Laronde. 

 

 RECREATION EQUIPMENT DRIVE     

Thank you to the Laronde families who generously donated sports equipment to be used by students at Cindrich      
Elementary.  Mme Maharaj will be very happy to see the amount of donations. Many thanks! 

BLENDED LEARNERS 

We wanted to extend a welcome to our blended learners who are attending on Tuesday,           
Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. Please ensure that if your child comes onto the 
school grounds before the end of the lunch recess (bell at 12:40) and plans to play on the 
school grounds that he/she comes to the office to sanitize their hands and maintain a 2 
metre     distance from other students. Thank you kindly for your cooperation in keeping 
your child and other students safe. 

PAC MEETING  

A warm invitation to all parents to join the November general PAC meeting. This month the PAC will 
meet on Thursday, November 19 @ 9:00 am.   A ZOOM link will be sent via the PAC email – please 
make sure you sign up to receive PAC emails.   https://www.larondepac.ca/admin/ 

 

https://www.larondepac.ca/admin/

